
From:  glenna morris <rustyntrly56@yahoo.com> 
To: <cgekas@energy.state.ca.us> 
Date:  1/10/2008 8:39 AM 
Subject:  temperature control 
 
While nowhere in the Bill of Rights is there explicitly a right to set one's own thermostat to 
whatever  temperature one desires (and is able to pay for),  the new PCT requirement certainly 
seems to violate the "a man's home is his castle" common law dictum. 
 
Californians have until January 30th to send their opinions and comments on the pending 
revisions to Title 24 to the California Energy Commission[1].  Legislators too[2]. 
Is the goverment going to tell us when to wipe our asses next?  
or how many squares of toilet paper to use? Gezz, That really makes me so mad, I want to cry. I 
thought in America we have freedom to choice.  I vote, as many others vote. and that's my right 
and priviledge.  
After I moved out of me parents, I expect no one telling me what to do or say.And I'm smart 
enough not to  screw up and land behind bars.  
I do not want to be controlled by anyone, especially be the goverment or anyone else controlling 
what temperature my home is. Makes me want to live in a cave away from the human race.  
Glenna Morris 
North Highlands, calif 
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